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Minutes of Greystones Municipal District Annual Meeting held in Civic Offices, Greystones on Tuesday 
27th June, 2017 at 7.00 p.m. 
 
Present:  Councillor J. Whitmore, Cathaoirleach 

Councillors N. Lawless, G. McLoughlin, D. Mitchell,  
& G. Walsh   

 
Also Present:  Mr. M. Nicholson, Greystones District Manager 

Ms. M. Porter, Meetings Administrator 
Ms. K. Coughlan, Meetings Secretary 
 

Apologies:  Councillor T. Fortune 
    
 
At the outset, the outgoing Cathaoirleach, Councillor J. Whitmore, spoke about her year in the role of 
Cathaoirleach. She thanked her fellow Councillors, officials, family and members of the press for their support 
during the year. 
 
All the members commended Councillor Whitmore on her term as Cathaoirleach and the District Manager 
thanked her on behalf of the staff for her co-operation. 
 

1. Election of Cathaoirleach 
 
Councillor D. Mitchell proposed that Councillor G. Walsh be elected as Cathaoirleach for the coming year and 
this was seconded by Councillor G. McLoughlin. 
 
As there were no other proposals for Cathaoirleach, Councillor G. Walsh was deemed elected and proceeded 
to take the chair. 
 
Councillor Walsh thanked his fellow Councillors for electing him and looked forward to his term as 
Cathaoirleach.  He thanked his family and all who had supported him since being elected to the Council.  He 
spoke about the achievements of the Council and the need to invest in infrastructure with major new 
developments coming on stream.  He welcomed the proposal to provide an Enterprise Centre at Charlesland 
and he hoped to see the IDA site developed, as well as the provision of a hotel in Greystones. 
 

2. Election of Leas-Cathaoirleach 
 

Councillor G. McLoughlin proposed that Councillor D. Mitchell be elected as Leas-Cathaoirleach for the 
coming year and this was seconded by Councillor N. Lawless. 
 
As there were no other proposals, Councillor D. Mitchell was deemed elected as Leas-Cathaoirleach for the 
coming year.   
 
Councillor Mitchell thanked his fellow councillors for electing him as Leas Cathaoirleach and looked forward 
to working with the new Cathaoirleach and the members for the benefit of the district. 
 
THIS  CONCLUDED  THE  BUSINESS  OF  THE  MEETING. 

      
 

Signed:________________________      Signed:________________________ 
                    Cathaoirleach                                Meetings Administrator 
 

Dated: ________________________         
  


